
JAMES C. SIDLOFSKY

direct tel.: 416-367-6277
direct fax: 416-361-2751

e-mail: jsidlofsky@blgcanada.com

September 18, 2009

Delivered by Courier and E-mail

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2008-0230
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 2009 Electricity Distribution Rate
Application

We are counsel to Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. (“Sudbury Hydro”) in the above-
captioned matter.

Sudbury Hydro’s Reply Argument in this proceeding is due on Monday, September 21st.
We have been working with our client to prepare submissions in response to the over 100
pages of submissions received from Staff and intervenors between Thursday, September
10th and Saturday, September 12th. However, we must advise the Board that the
submission will require a brief period of additional time to complete. This is due to both
the volume of submissions and to the fact that I will be unavailable for most of this
weekend due to my observance of Rosh Hashanah over the next two days.

We apologize for the slight delay in this regard. We anticipate that the Reply Argument
will be delivered by Wednesday, September 23, 2009. We trust that this will be
acceptable to the Board.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by James C. Sidlofsky

James C. Sidlofsky
JCS
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cc: Doug Reeves
Frank Kallonen, Sudbury Hydro
Stan Pawlowicz, Sudbury Hydro
Brian McMillan, Sudbury Hydro
Nancy Whissell, Sudbury Hydro
Jodie Koski, Sudbury Hydro
Intervenors in EB-2008-0230
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